

22nd February 2021

Dear Resident

I hope you are well during these difficult times. As part of a scheme between your local council, government (Department for Communities) and your local school, we are pleased to offer you fuel stamps to the value of £40. These have been allocated to families on Free School Meals to help provide support with fuel during this cold period and at a time many families are experiencing additional financial pressures, due to the COVID19 pandemic.

The stamps can be used towards the purchase of oil from a range of oil suppliers across Mid Ulster and includes coal from a number of suppliers. These details are available on www.midulstercouncil.org. There is also other details on the site which may be of benefit for further support. We have also attached other government support available at this time. If you do feel you will not get to use the stamps can you please return them to your school to be reallocated.

Please remain safe and well during this time.

Best Regards

Cathal Mallaghan

Chair of Mid Ulster District Council

and Your School Principal